
MAY NEWSLETTER
Edson Tumblers Gymnastics Club

PROGRAM INFORMATION
Spring Session
Our spring session is in full swing.  Parent viewing week

will be May 9 - May 12 for all CanGym classes. 

 (Burgundy/Red, Tan/Bronze, Cheer, Ninjas, Advanced

Rec). 

Tot Drop IN
Spring Session 
April 3 - May 15 (No Drop In May 17)  

Monday & Wednesday 

10am - 11:30am 

$5 per child

Spring Session II 
May 24 - June 21 (No Drop in June 7)

Wednesday 

10am - 11:30am 

$5 per child

Summer Programming 
Thank you to everyone who filled out our Summer

Programming Survey.  If you haven't filled it out use the

following link. 

https://forms.gle/cWkW2yb6uKxeBuD98

We are hoping to have registration open by the end of

May. 

Register for all of our programs through 
edsontumblers.uplifterinc.com

IMPORTANT DATES
May 13 - Comp Dance 10am - 12pm

May 19 & May 22 - NO CLASSES 

May 9 - Due Date for Growing

Smiles Orders

May 17 - 50/50 Draw Date 

May 27 - Comp Dance 10am - 12pm

May 27 - Competitive Team Bottle

Drive 1pm - 4pm 



SPONSORS
The Edson Tumblers Gymnastics Club would like to thank

the Royal Canadian Legion in Edson for their Gold

Sponsorship of $2500! We truly appreciate their continued

support! Thank you to all of our parent volunteers who

worked the Meat Draws! Marty Jo from the Royal Canadian

Legion presents the cheque to Andrea Longman Director of

Operations, Laura Grant President and Ava Grant

Competitive Team member.

If you are interested in sponsoring these mats please email

Andrea at edsontumblersoperations@gmail.com

COMPETITIVE UPDATE
The competitive team has 2 more competitions

left - May 6/7 in Wetaskiwin and June 3/4 in

Canmore. We are continuing to polish routines and

working on some new skills to add in before the

season is finished.  

Competitive Team Pictures will be May 8 at 4:15pm

FUNDRAISING AND VOLUNTEERING
Growing Smiles will  run until May 9.  Our Team website is located at:

edsontumblers.growingsmilesfundraising.com
All pricing and items available to purchase are located on the front page of the site.

Payments can be done through e-transfer to edsontumblerstreasurer@gmail.com or credit

card.

Delivery is Thursday May 25, 2023.

If you have questions, please email Kandis at edsontumblersfundraiser@gmail.com

Our Online 50/50 is LIVE through Rafflebox. 

Use the link below to share with family and friends. Draw date is May 17. 

Be sure to choose the member/gymnasts name in the drop down box when purchasing tickets so we
can allocate fundraising credit to the correct family. 

https://www.rafflebox.ca/raffle/etgc

For our Recreational Gymnasts each family is required to volunteer for a 2 hours or the
fundraising equivalent which is equal to 30min for each $50 of fundraising for a total of
$200. 
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